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The second campout of the season was held 
at Elm River Campground. Nineteen rigs 
were in attendance. The Huskins were 
visiting again; they are so much fun. 
 
 Several of the ladies were discussing the 
importance of proper fitting undergarments 
(bra). Lucky for Doug Hill he wasn’t able to 
hear the conversation. 
 
Doug was in fine form this weekend he was 
able to steal the chair out from under 
Al Durham, Al resented it a bit and was less 
than kind to Doug for the rest of the evening. 
 
 It was a great to see Joan & Gary Jones,  
Also nice to have our newest couple Betty & 
Ray Cochrane in attendance.  
 
Our Charity Breakfast will take place at the 
next campout. Sat morning we will serve 
breakfast (Eggs, sausage, muffins, juice, 
toast, coffee and tea) to the club and guests 
from 7:30 am to 9:30 am.  Club members will 
pay the usual for our meals and campground 
guests will pay $6.00 per adult, $4.00 per 
child under 12 and kids 5 and under free.  For 
a family of 4 two adults and 2 kids it will be 
$15.00. We will have our potluck at 5:00 pm. 
  
We will have our business meeting Sunday 
morning at 9:00 am after a lite breakfast. 
 

 

 

 

Camp News 

Conveners 

Musings: 

WINNERS: 

50/25/25   $23.25 

Paul Langille 
Anne Mills 

Free night of camping -  

Betty & Ray Cochrane 

Free night raffle – 
Laurie & Wilma Illsley 

 

 

BLUENOSE RV SQUARES 

If you can convene Saturday’s pot 

luck, Saturday night and Sunday 

morning, please let me know. 

(902) 546-2282 

mdesbarres@gmail.com 

Next Camp Out 
The next campout will take place at 

Elm River Campground. 

July 15- 17, 2016 
 

Please contact Clyde & Betty Tanner 

to confirm attendance, they can be 

reached by phone 902- 876-7434 or 
email ctanner@ns.sympatico  

Betty has to have the names into the 

campground by July 10. Please let her 

know how many nights you intend    
to camp. 
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